74l
Hebbs, New
July 8, 1957

”

Thank you “or your lebtter ander date of July 1, 1“}7
2 ! - A" well #3 in qe tion
wvherein vou stated

r1s0, your letter indicated that the marker on the
Halph Nix #1 well in Sectior 11, T-195, [-26E lacked a +.% section
on it, Please be advised that we have corformed with the requests
on the two abeve wells, We are sorrv that this oversight existed.

Thank vou wery mueh for callirz Shis matter ‘o ocur

Yours very truly,

[AGHNOL ROLEUY COMPANY

W, C. Do.lg/ébyz}f

District Superintendent
kmnta Hew Mexico
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